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R to L:  Governor Inslee, Johnson Meninick (Yakama Nation) and Tom Iseman (US 
Department of Interior Deputy Assistant Secretary) sign a section of the pipe to be 
installed in the KRD 13.8 project.

L to R: Anna Lael (KCCD), Russ Hobbs (Fire District No. 7), Peter Goldmark (WA DNR), Carolyn 
Kelley (Skagit CD), John & Carolyn Berglund (Hidden Valley Vistas), Jenny Hinderman (Skagit 
Conservation District), Suzanne Wade (KCCD), and Gary Marshall (National Firewise Advisor). 

PIT Tag Detectors were installed in Manastash Creek by a Washington Department 
of Fish & Wildlife crew at about stream mile 1.3.  The data collected by the detectors 
will be available to the public on www.ptagis.org, which is the Columbia Basin 
PIT Tag Information System (PTAGIS), the centralized database for PIT-tagged fish 
in the Columbia River Basin.  

Before - A head cut formed after an especially large flood event in the Teanaway River in 
2009. The right side of the river bed dropped more than 4’ making it difficult to maintain 
surface water elevations for the pump station and for fish passage in low flows. 

After - the surface water elevation drops away from the bridge gradually to improve 
fish passage and an appropriate water elevation is maintained for operation of the 
pump station.

KCCD was the local sponsor for the USDA Natural 
Resources Conservation Service’s Emergency 
Watershed Protection (EWP) Program. EWP 
addressed risks to life and property due to soil 
erosion and hazard trees in the Taylor Bridge fire 
burn area. Matching funds were provided by the 
Washington State Conservation Commission. 
Fifty-six landowners entered into agreements 
totaling $568,164.

Before- Install straw bale Dam After - Sediment  trapped behind 
straw bales

100th Firewise Community in Washington State
Hidden Valley Vistas

A few of our 2013 Projects...
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Inside:

Regional Shoreline Update ♦ ♦

  Plant Sale ♦ ♦

Election ♦ ♦

Year in Review ♦ ♦

  Kittitas County Conservation District
 607 E Mountain View
 Ellensburg, WA  98926

Awards and Recognition

The Washington State Conservation 
Commission presented the District of the 

Year Award to Kittitas County Conservation 
District for demonstrating outstanding local 
leadership in response to the devastating Taylor 
Bridge fire and in subsequent local recovery 
efforts. The District’s willingness to shoulder 
responsibility and to apply District resources 
to assist cooperators affected by the fire 
demonstrates a true commitment to service. 

Mark Moore, Chair of Kittitas County 
Conservation District was also recognized 
with the Eugene Schloz Memorial Award for 
his invaluable contributions as a volunteer 
conservation district supervisor and efforts 
to better natural resources and conservation 
districts’ in Washington State. Mark Moore has 
been a dedicated member of the Kittitas County 
Conservation District Board of Supervisors since 
1990.  Mark was elected Chair of the Board in 
2001 and has served in that role for the past 12 
years. 

Pictured L to R:  David Guenther (WACD), Lynn Brown, Anna Lael, Sara Leist, Bill Boyum and Mark Moore


